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May 3, 2022

CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board
Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally approved on the
Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donation:

1. $10,000.00 from the Stanwood Elementary PTO to support teacher training and to provide
supplemental materials for the PAXIS Good Behavior Program. This donation was made
possible by a grant application, funded through the Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians.
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